Sicily 2022 Winter School - Call for grant

The Sicily 2022 Winter School Organizing Secretariat invites applications for covering
part of the costs of the travel to Catania-Agrigento during the next Winter School that will
be held 14-15 December 2022 in Sicily.

10 grants of 100 Euro are available for foreign participants (not Italian) that would like to
attend to the workshop in presence.

Please submit your CV and a brief statement of motivation (50-100 words) by e-mail
to bresovunict@gmail.com before 10 December 2022.
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